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Bulloo Park Gates

Please be advised that gates to Bulloo Park 
will be locked temporarily to keep 
kangaroos out of the facility.

24 August 2023

If you require access to the facility please 
call the Council office:

Phone: 07 4656 0500
After hours: 0427 861 133

Apologies for any inconvenience this may 
cause.


